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The government today appealed at the Osaka high court to overturn the Osaka district court's 

December 4th ruling that revoked regulatory approval for the Ohi No.3 and 4 (as below, "the 

court ruling") . 

 

In response to the government’s appeal, KEPCO will strive to show that the Ohi No.3 and 4 are 

safe to operate to get the court ruling overturned in the appeal court. 

 

Furthermore, this case does not affect the operation of the Ohi No.3 and 4 because the regulatory 

approval by the government is valid until the judgement becomes final and binding. 


